
From: Eleanor Warren
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission
Subject: Proposed street vacation for SW Greenleaf ct east of SW Greenleaf Dr(RWA#9234) testimony
Date: Thursday, October 6, 2022 8:21:53 AM

Hello, I am the homeowner of 4163 SW Greenleaf Ct.
 Steve Romero is my neighbor directly to the west.  My husband and I are very hopeful that you will approve this
vacation request.  The dead end is very long and narrow and poses challenges for people to navigate as there is no
place to turn around. This leads to close calls and incidents with vehicles, property and planting.  I hope that our
testimony, as the other residents on the dead end, convinces you of the need for this street vacation.

Thank you so much for your consideration,

Eleanor Warren

Sent from my iPhone
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